A SPECIAL MEETING of the Board of Education of the West Babylon Union Free School District, of the Town of Babylon, Suffolk County, New York was held on THURSDAY, October 8, 2009, in the Performing Arts Center of the Senior High School.

Those present: Trustees Lucy Campasano, Wendy DeGaetano, Patrick M. Farrell, Kathleen Jennings, Diane Klein, Jerry Nocera, Joseph Romano and

Diane Thiel

Trustee Carmine Galletta was absent.

Also present: Mr. Anthony Cacciola, Superintendent of Schools; Dr. Dominick Palma, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Student Services; Mr. Michael J. Rizzo, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources; Mr. Mark A. Flower, Assistant Superintendent for Finance

The president opened the meeting at 7:00 pm and led those present in the Pledge to the Flag.

Residents were offered the opportunity to speak about the changes being proposed for the West Babylon Schools Wellness Policy. The trustees and central administrators listened to their concerns. Changes will be made to some of the wording in the policy which is going to be placed on the October 13, 2009 agenda for adoption.

Trustee Thiel seconded by Trustee Jennings made a motion to adjourn at 10:00 pm.

The motion was **CARRIED** by all present

Attested to: \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ District Clark Pro Tom